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A Better Place for All

17 May 2023
PUBLIC NOTICE

This is to notify the public that Dr Nkosazana Dlamini Zuma Local Municipality wishes to vary
the contract that was entered into with order number 8079 and 7977 in respect of the
Electrification projects due to additional connections.

This has necessitated that the contracted amount be increased with more than 20%. Any
interested parties wishing to object to this proposed variation order should write to the
Municipal Manager, Dr Nkosazana Dlamini Zuma Municipality, Box 62, Creighton 3263 within
14 days of the publication of this notice.

Yo ithfully.

MeNCY&zi
Munim{aél Manager.
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